
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONTACT US: 
 

Valley Christian Academy 
26755 Alessandro Blvd. 

Moreno Valley, CA 92555 

Phone: 
(951)242-5683 

Fax: 
(951) 242-6185 

E-mail: 
valleychristianacademy@ 

gmail.com 

We’re on the Web! 
valleychristianacademy.net 

 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
Instead of a riddle, we 
are changing it up with a 
new question each week 
to ask your child.☺☺☺☺  
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

This Week’s Question: 
Can you tell me an 
example of kindness you 
saw/showed? 
 
 
 

"Train up 

a child in 

the way he 

should go, 

And when 

he is old 

he will not 

depart 

from it." 
 

- Proverbs 

22:6 
 

Welcome Back VCA Soldiers!   
We are very excited to see the children back and ready for another school year!  It is a blessing 
to be able to serve the Lord and be a part of your family’s lives daily!  Our continued goal is to 
come alongside our families and train up your child in the way he/she should go, reference 
Proverbs 22:6.  We are looking forward to a successful year that the Lord has prepared before 
us and blessed by each and every family that God has placed here in His ministry at Valley 
Christian Academy!  As a staff, we ask that you keep us in your prayers as we continue to do the 
work He has called us to.  ☺  

Carline 
To help us make the pick-up process go as smoothly as possible we ask that you continue to 
use the dashboard signs that we gave you when school started.  We would like to remind all 
of our families that the speed limit in our parking lot is 5mph. ☺  Thank you for your help. 

Snack Bar Opened Today! ☺☺☺☺  
Our snack bar opened today, September 11th. For those who may not know, the snack bar is a 
fundraiser sponsored by our Jr. High.  The proceeds will help Jr. High students offset the cost of 
their major field trip and graduation.  Please note that all tickets are non-refundable and will not 
be replaced if lost.  Snack bar is available to all students in Kindergarten through 8th grade and 
all orders must be placed by 8:45am to get a hot lunch. ☺ Students who are late, have the 
option of purchasing cold items at the snack bar, at their lunch time.   
  

SNACK BAR MENU 

HOT ITEMS (Sold only as part of full lunch)* - $4.25 
Hot 
Pocket 

Bean N Cheese 
Burrito 

Taquitos 
(4) 

Cup O 
Noodles 

Mac-N-Cheese Corn Dog Egg Roll (2) 

SNACK ITEMS ($1.00 each) 
Chips Candy Gogurt Peanut Butter 

Crackers 
Granola 
Bar 

Cookies 

Fruit Cup String 
Cheese 

Pudding Cup Dill Pickle Pop Tarts Fruit Snacks 

DRINKS ($1.00 each) 
Bottled Water Gatorade  Juice Boxes 

*A full lunch consists of 1 hot item, choice of Fruit or Pudding Cup or Gogurt, chips, and bottled 
water or juice box. The price of a lunch is $4.25. Additional snacks and drinks may be purchased 
separately for $1.00 each. 

  

Picture Day  
Picture day is tomorrow, September 12th.  Chapel dress is required so please be sure to 
send your child in their Chapel uniform.  These are the pictures that go in the yearbook and 
the picture that is taken of the class with their uniforms.  The pictures need to be pre-ordered 
using the envelopes sent home or the link we sent via email last week.  You may choose your 
background and you have the option of ordering online.  We will have another picture day in the 
Spring of 2018.   

Spirit Day – Wednesday, September 27th  
Spirit day is on Wednesday, September 27th and the theme is “Mustache & Sunglass Day”. 
Students are encouraged to participate and wear their “mustache and/or sunglasses” – all 
students are required to wear their uniform - this is NOT a free dress day.    
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Pre-K Mrs. Siqueiros/ Mrs. Roberts 
 

 
 

 

School bells have rung to signal the start of a new year!  ☺☺☺☺   
 

The Pre-K class is off to an exciting journey.  This month we 
will learn all about nutrition, apples, and “All About Me.”   
 

Parents, if you have not yet had the opportunity to bring in all 
of the items needed on your supply list, please do so asap.   
 

Tomorrow, September 12th, is Picture day; Chapel dress is 
required.  

Color Shape  Letter Number 

Red  Circle  Ii  1 

Kindergarten 
Hip, hip hooray!  Welcome to Kindergarten!  Our first two 
days were awesome!   
 

Please have your child recite their Bible verse two times 
each night; they will have their Bible test Friday.   
 

There are sign-up sheets posted outside of the classroom to 
bring something to share for our first cooking day.   
 

Thank you to our Kindergarten parents for kind and 
courteous children.  ☺☺☺☺ 
 

Tomorrow, September 12th, is Picture day; Chapel dress is 
required. 

1st Grade 
Welcome to a new school year.  Many 
fun, exciting, and challenging 
activities lay ahead for your children.  
We are so blessed to have your family 
here with us this year.   
 

Please take advantage of the Parent 
Portal available through RenWeb.  
Parents may view student scores and 
homework assignments, download 
the homework packet, homework 
sheets, Bible verses, and Spelling lists.  
The school calendar is also on 
RenWeb.  Check it out today. 
 

Tomorrow, September 12th, is Picture 
day; Chapel dress is required.   

2nd Grade 
Welcome back!  We are starting our first 
full week of school.  Our first Bible Verse, 
Spelling List, and homework sheet were 
handed out in class today.  Parents, 
please make sure you sign the homework 
sheet every night and return it in the 
homework folder each day.   
 

Tomorrow, September 12th, is Picture 
day; Chapel dress is required.   

3rd Grade 
Congratulations to Alicia Sandoval as 
she earned this week’s clean desk 
award! ☺☺☺☺  
 

What a great first week!  Thank you 
parents for getting connected with Class 
Dojo and Spelling City!   
 

If you have not yet done so, please sign 
the third grade Classroom Policy 
acknowledgement and the Parent 
Handbook acknowledgment by this 
Friday, September 15th.   
 

Thank you to Mrs. Simplis, Carmine’s 
grandma, for her help last week! ☺☺☺☺  
 

Tomorrow, September 12th, is Picture 
day; Chapel dress is required.   

4th Grade 
Thank you to all of our parents who 
were able to attend “Back to School” 
night last Tuesday.  Mrs. Jones very 
much enjoyed meeting her fourth 
grade parents.   
 

Homework packets went home today 
with your child.  Please make sure 
they complete the required 
homework that is outlined for each 
day.  Homework packets are due this 
Friday, September 15th.   
 

Tomorrow, September 12th, is Picture 
day; Chapel dress is required.   

5th Grade 
Welcome back!  Mrs. Travers is so excited 
to have your child in her class!   She is 
praying that her students have a 
successful year!   
 

Reminder:  If you are planning on 
sending your child to Science Camp in 
May 2018, the $25.00 deposit is due by 
Monday, September 18th.   
 

Tomorrow, September 12th, is Picture 
day; Chapel dress is required. 

6th Grade 
It is wonderful to be back at VCA with 
such a great group of 6th graders!   
 

The sixth grade class has already been 
hard at work and is showing dedication 
to their studies.  
 

Mrs. Mayer wants to remind you to send 
in any and all paper work that needed 
your signatures ASAP (ie. Parent 
Handbook Acknowledgement).   
 

Reminder:  If you are planning on 
sending your child to Science Camp in 
May 2018, the $25.00 deposit is due by 
Monday, September 18th. 
 

Tomorrow, September 12th, is Picture 
day; Chapel dress is required.   

Jr. High 
Welcome back everyone!  We are so 
excited to start the new school year 
with the new opportunities and 
challenges that are before us.   
 

There is a sign-up sheet posted on our 
parent board in the 8th grade 
homeroom for Parent-Teacher 
Conferences on November 8th.  Please 
sign-up asap for your preferred time 
slot.  ☺☺☺☺ 
 

Mr. Sweiss and Mr. Bryant will be 
available for any questions or 
concerns you may have.    
 

Tomorrow, September 12th, is Picture 
day; Chapel dress is required. 

 
 
 

In The News at VCA 
 

Fall Fundraiser 

kick-off is today at 

2pm.   

Fundraiser packets 

with all of the details 

are being sent home 

today with your 

child. ☺☺☺☺     

Bible Verses 
Pre-K – Genesis 1:1 
Kind. – Psalm 24:1 
1st – Genesis 1:1 
2nd – Psalm 78:1 
3rd – Genesis 1:26 
4th – John 8:32 
5th – Romans 15:4 
6th – Ephesians 3:8-9 
7th – Mark 9:23-24 
8th – Colossians 3:8-10 
 

 
 


